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Northcliffe Community Resource Centre has a new website! 

On 31 December 2015 our old northcliffe.crc.net.au website taken 

down, a decision of the State Government who were managing stand-

ardised websites for CRCs throughout WA. Grants were provided to 

all CRCs to develop their own replacement website and ours is now 

online.  Our thanks to Royalties for Regions and the WA State Gov-

ernment for their work on the old websites and their assistance with 

this transition. 

Your new website is accessible via northcliffe.crc.net.au 

It is also available at northcliffe.org.au/ncrc.html 

In redesigning our website we combined it with our long term effort 

to redevelop the Northcliffe Community Website at 

northcliffe.org.au , a project which is very close to completion.  This 

popular Northcliffe website was created within the old ‘Telecentre’ 

and was maintained for many years by local volunteer Kate Haslam 

on behalf of the NCRC.  The website is now maintained from the 

NCRC and our trainee, Damon, actively updates the information. 

The more eagle eyed may notice that the Contact page and Resources 

page on this website resemble your new CRC webpage. This is be-

cause we are gradually moving the entire website to this new design. 

Advantages of the new design include that it has a highly flexible, 

mobile and tablet friendly display. 

Other improvements with the website are easier maintenance, a fresh 

consistent look across and within pages, and consolidation of the 

content and computer code which has accumulated on this website 

over a fifteen year period. 

This will be the first major redesign of this website which we know of. 

Over the past twelve months we have been preparing for this by 

ensuring all the most used content is up to date and accurate. 

As we move over to the new website we plan to keep all of the 

important content online. In some areas content will be consolidated. 

We know people make regular use of our lists of Northcliffe business-

es, accommodation, community groups and services and this infor-

mation will continue to be available. 

Once all the webpages have been replaced we will have a launch 

celebration.  All going well, this will be in late February. 


